
                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2016 

 

 

Parents/Guardians,  

 

The Bradley Beach School District is embarking on a strategic planning process to keep our district 

moving forward with excellence in education.  The creation of a strategic plan will provide the structure 

and focus for Bradley Beach to meet the local, state, national and global challenges of the 21st century. 

The process of strategic planning entails the following: 

 

 Examining the current state of our school and district 

 Articulating a shared vision and mission of our school 

 Setting goals for our school based on our shared vision and mission  

 Creating action plans, with benchmarks, to attain our goals  

 

Participation in the strategic planning process by a cross-section of community members is essential. The 

process is not a single meeting, but rather, a yearlong process to help develop our “Road Map for 

Success”.  We are inviting staff members, parents, students, community leaders, and all other interested 

members of the Bradley Beach community to contribute their thoughts and ideas. Individuals who are 

interested in participating can learn more about the process by attending our second workshop, which will 

be held on Monday, December 12, 2016 at 7 PM in the Bradley Beach Elementary School Auditorium.  

The focus of this workshop will be to provide parents an opportunity to discuss our current curriculum 

and create a common baseline to help future goal setting.   

 

Help us plan the future! Be a part of this exciting process! 

 

Second Strategic Planning Meeting 

December 12, 2016 

Bradley Beach Elementary School Auditorium 

7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

 

Facilitator:  Mr. Michael Liebmann,  

Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
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